
  APHA ICEHS Presidents’ Road Safety Scholarship Fund 2023 

The Injury Control and Emergency Health Services (ICEHS) Presidents’ Road Safety Scholarship 
Fund is supported by leaders of national and international traffic safety organizations to help 
our student and early career professional members attend the American Public Health 
Association annual meeting. Through this fund, the ICEHS section provides awards of up to 
$500 to help offset the cost of registration and/or travel for the 2023 meeting in Atlanta, GA, 
November 12-15.  

You must be a Student member or Early Career Professional member of APHA to apply. This 
support is intended for members of the ICEHS section. However, those who currently belong to 
another section of APHA may also join ICEHS to be eligible to apply. Preference is given to 
applicants who are pursuing road safety topics.  

To apply, please send the following information to Natalie Draisin, n.draisin@fiafoundation.org 
no later than May 15. Please submit as a word doc, rather than in the body of an email. 
Awardees will be notified by June 9.  

Name, address, telephone number, and email address: 

Degree(s): 

APHA member status: 

If student, school and program: 

If early career professional, employer: 

Are you an ICEHS member? 

Will you be presenting research at the annual meeting? If yes, please provide the abstract title 
and author list: 

Do you have other institutional, research, or scholarship funds to help attend the meeting? 

In 3-5 sentences: Why you would like to attend the meeting and how would this scholarship 
assist you? 

If selected, recipients are required to provide their social security number to receive their 
award. Each recipient is requested to submit a letter of appreciation to the organization 
President who supported their attendance, thus giving the recipient a chance to network. 
Recipients are required to staff the ICEHS information booth at the Annual Meeting for two 
hours, which provides an opportunity to meet leadership and explore opportunities to be 
further involved in the section. 

Questions? Contact Natalie Draisin at n.draisin@fiafoundation.org. 
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